
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 29, 2004 
 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 
Clerk, Court of Appeals of Virginia  
109 North Eighth Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23109-230 
 
   
Dear Clerk: 
 
 I would appreciate your filing the enclosed Petition for Appeal.  I have enclosed a self 
addressed, stamped envelope for you to return file-stamped copy to me. I did not receive a 
stamped copy of the notice of appeal I sent so I’m enclosing another copy.     
 
 Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Wesley C Smith 
      Pro Se 
      3215 Ridge View Ct #104 
      Woodbridge, VA 22192 
      703-220-2637 
 
  
Enclosures as stated 
 


